
23rd February 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,

Miss O’Neill will be leaving us at Easter to take up a new teaching post in Norwich. I am sure you will 
join me in wishing her every success in her new job and in thanking her for her contribution to school 
life at Moorlands. Miss O’Neill’s last day in school will be Friday 24th March.

I am delighted to inform you that we have appointed a very experienced Early Years’ teacher, Mr Rob 
Snelling. Mr Snelling will take up his new role as class teacher in Voles after Easter. Mr Snelling has 
visited the school on several occasions and will visit again before the end of term to meet the children.

We want to keep things as consistent as possible for the children in Voles. As you know, Mrs Rachel 
Keal has been covering the class during Miss O’Neill’s absence. Mrs Keal is an experienced teacher 
who has quickly settled into the Early Years’ team. She is able to continue to teach with us until the 
end of term which will give the children the continuity we want them to have. Miss O’Neil will be 
working in KS1 and KS2 until the end of term.

As you know, Miss Thain will be leaving to take up a new post too. Her last day at school will be 
Friday 26th February. I am sure you will join me in giving her our very best wishes and thanking her 
for all her hard work over the years. 

Thank you for your continued support. Your children are a credit to you all.

Yours sincerely

J Church
Deputy Head Teacher



Yours faithfully

Kevin Lee
Headteacher


